
From: Eli Boddy <eliboddy@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 10:17 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject:  

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I and my family are neighbors to 2117 Brockman.  We live at 2121 Brockman.  We understand 
that a small section of the addition on 2117 Brockman is out of zoning compliance.  We want it 
to be known that we have inspected the addition and are in complete support of it in its current 
form.  It is an improvement to the home, the neighborhood, as well as our property.  We hope 
you approve the variance.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Eli and Brooke Boddy 
2121 Brockman Blvd 
Ann Arbor 
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